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Colleagues:  Please see below for a few important updates as we move past the midway point of 
summer and begin to look ahead to the start of the new academic year. 

Enrollment:  Our strong showing in enrollment continues.  With the second summer session now 
underway, we can report an increase of almost 3% in both headcount and credit hour production for 
Summer 2022 compared to last year’s record numbers.  The indicators for the upcoming fall term also 
look very promising.  We expect to be up in all categories of students – 


